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BCLC  Management Team 

Judy Cody                      Executive Director X203 

Lisa Deschenes            Director , Education & Children’s Services X202 

Pam Caldwell            Director, Family Child Care & Transportation X206 

Sarah Hastings                        Director, Early Education Programs X225 

Alexandria Dunn                       Early Education Site Coordinator X218 

Aimee Provencher                    Director, School Age Child Care Program X207 

Kyle Silva                ASOST  Site Coordinator  X219 

LyCha Miville            Social Worker X204 

 

The BCLC Educators and Staff are dedicated to the safety and 
wellbeing of all the children in our program. Please take a moment 
to get to know who we are and what we do here at BCLC. We 
would be happy to meet with you at any time. 

Fall weather has arrived and I can’t wait for the fall colors to 

peak!  As you know, this is New England and the weather 

changes by the minute.  Please make sure your child/ren have 

what they need to play happily outdoors on a daily basis.  

  

Just a reminder, we have been utilizing the online tool, 

Brightwheel to make paperwork and billing easier and more 

accessible for everyone. Please take a moment to update 

your child’s file in the Brightwheel app, if you have not already 

done so as you don’t want to miss out on any important  

messages or updates. 

  

Sincerely, 

Pam Caldwell 
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Community Helpers , Falling Leaves and Acorns were the themes at Zenaida”s 
this month.  Children enjoyed learning about how members of the community 
help them by sharing the book “Helpers in my Community by Bobbie Kalman. 
“We’re going on a Leaf Hunt” by Steven Metzger  and  “Little Acorn” by  
Melanie Joyce made learning about why leaves are different colors and why do 
acorns fall a fun Fall activity. 

New Family Childcare Homes           
If you know anyone interested in    
becoming a Family Childcare          
Educator please reach out to me as 
we are always looking to expand our         
program. 
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Leaf handprints were a hit at Hyacinth’s.  We also talked about the  
seasons changing and the many colors of Fall.  Friends enjoyed reading the 
books  “The Very Last Leaf” by Steph Wade  and “Red Leaf Yellow Leaf”  
by Lois Ehlert. 
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Happy 
Birthday 
Damien 
11/12 

 
 

Closures and Events  

 

November 8 Professional Development Day—Closed 

November 11 Veteran’s Day– Closed 

November 28 Thanksgiving– Closed 

November 29 Thanksgiving –Closed 

December 25 Christmas Day—Closed 

Please consult with Provider for Holiday schedule 

Family Council Recruitment 

If you are interested in becoming a 
member of the Family Council at 
BCLC please reach out to Lisa 
Deschenes at 
ldeschenes@bclckids.org 

 

Fall Fun  
at Whitney’s 
Leaves and  

Candy Corn were 
the topics for 

discussion while 
enjoying the 

book  
“ A Very Big Fall” 
by Emmy Kastner 


